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From: Blackman, Jessica [Jessica.Blackman@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2016 1:55 PM 

To: Aubrey Boyles 

CC: Gingras, Jessica; Charlotte Ancel 

Subject: RE: Blue Ribbon meeting 

 

 
Hi Aubrey –  
 
Yes, the public is welcome at all BRC meetings. June’s meeting will be held in the fourth floor conference 
room of the Pavilion (109 State St., Montpelier VT). If you DO plan on attending, I will need to add your 
name to the list we submit to security for meeting attendees. You will need to bring a valid form of 
identification to present to security.  
 
We’ve built in a public comment period at the end of the meeting – from roughly 12:10-12:25. A 
reminder that this Commission’s mandate is to research how to finance high-quality affordable 
childcare. 
 
In the event that you cannot attend, we are happy to receive your written testimony (please email it to 
us) and we will archive it on our website. 
http://buildingbrightfutures.org/blue-ribbon-commission/ 
 
Thanks. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
~Jessica 
 
 
 
 

From: Ancel, Charlotte [mailto:Charlotte.Ancel@greenmountainpower.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2016 9:49 PM 
To: Aubrey Boyles <aubreyhallamboyles@gmail.com> 
Cc: Blackman, Jessica <Jessica.Blackman@vermont.gov>; Gingras, Jessica 
<Jessica.Gingras@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Blue Ribbon meeting 

 
Hi Aubrey, 
 
Of course!  Connecting you with Jessica Blackman and Jessica Gingras by this email who can help answer your 
question better.  Really excited that we will get your participation and looking forward to hearing your 
thoughts! 
 
Best, 
 
Charlotte 
 

From: Aubrey Boyles <aubreyhallamboyles@gmail.com> 
Date: Thursday, June 9, 2016 8:19 AM 

http://buildingbrightfutures.org/blue-ribbon-commission/
mailto:aubreyhallamboyles@gmail.com
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To: Charlotte Ancel <charlotte.ancel@greenmountainpower.com> 
Subject: Re: Blue Ribbon meeting 
 
Hi Charlotte,   
 
Thanks for getting back to me. Can you tell me if there'll be time for public comments? Alternatively, if I'm 
unable to make it (I'll have to find a substitute care giver for my day care), would it be acceptable to submit 
written testimony and have it read?  
 
Thank you,  
Aubrey 
 
On Thu, Jun 9, 2016 at 5:55 AM, Ancel, Charlotte <Charlotte.Ancel@greenmountainpower.com> wrote: 

Great please do and yes they sure are open to the public.  We would love to have you. 
 
Best 
 
Charlotte 
 

From: Aubrey Boyles <aubreyhallamboyles@gmail.com> 
Date: Monday, June 6, 2016 1:13 PM 
To: Charlotte Ancel <charlotte.ancel@greenmountainpower.com> 
Subject: Blue Ribbon meeting 

 
Hi Charlotte,   
 
I'm wondering if the Blue Ribbon Commission meetings are open to the public? I'd like to attend the June 

16th meeting if possible. 
 
Best,  
Aubrey Boyles 
Registered Home Provider 
Montpelier 
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